Community Cupboard 
Bulletin Announcements 2022

Announcement # 1

Catholic Charities will launch its annual Community Cupboard campaign on Monday, July 18, 2022.  This campaign responds to the economic hardships impacting many local families who struggle to keep food on their tables, purchase taxable goods, and pay their utility bills.  These same families may already receive SNAP (food stamps) benefits to purchase food, but those benefits cannot be used to purchase personal care items or household products.   The personal hygiene, paper, and cleaning products collected during the Community Cupboard campaign are distributed by our Catholic Charities agency sites to help restore clients’ dignity and self-esteem.  Please visit www.ccdoy.org to learn more or make a donation at a Catholic Charities agency site near you. Donors are strongly encouraged to call the site first to confirm delivery details, such as office hours.

For a list of all area locations, visit www.ccdoy.org/locations.


Announcement # 2

Our faith reminds us to love God and to serve others.  Many of the families who come to Catholic Charities for assistance could use our help keeping their families fed, clean and safe.  Catholic Charities’ Community Cupboard campaign provides hygiene items, cleaning products and peace of mind to families in need.  This campaign is a great service project for parish groups, youth groups, or local families to participate in. Please visit www.ccdoy.org to learn more about this important effort.  

For a list of all area locations, visit www.ccdoy.org/locations.


Announcement # 3

When poor and working poor families face a set-back, such as an unexpected medical expense, missing work due to a sick child, or vehicle repairs, the consequences can lead to a serious and immediate financial crisis. Sometimes there is not enough money left to cover all of the monthly expenses, especially hygiene items, cleaning and laundry supplies.  Catholic Charities’ annual Community Cupboard campaign aims to provide families these much needed items during times of crisis.  Please support our Community Cupboard campaign by visiting our website to learn more (www.ccdoy.org), praying for those impacted by poverty, and by making a donation to an agency site nearest you. Donors are strongly encouraged to call the site first to confirm delivery details, such as office hours. Thank you! For a list of all area locations, visit www.ccdoy.org/locations.
